
City of Florence 
Transportation System Plan Update 
STAC Meeting Memo      
November 9, 2022 
 
 
Dear Stakeholder Transportation Advisory Committee members, 
 
The meeting materials for the first STAC meeting were shared electronically only due to the 
considerable size of the technical memoranda.  The documents may be accessed on the project 
website here: https://www.projectcomment.com/florencetsp under the Project Documents tab.  
 
We will be accepting input on the technical memoranda and community input on the goals and 
transportation concerns through Friday, November 18th, 2022. 
 
Our next STAC meeting is scheduled for Thursday, January, 19, 2022, look for more information to 
come. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to City of Florence Management Analyst 
Shirley Gray at Shirley.gray@ci.florence.or.us .   
 
Thank you, 
 
City of Florence Staff 
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